Announcement

-

With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s announcement dated 20
February B.E. 2568 (2025) regarding the list of applicants for the interview to fill the
position of Economic Analyst/ Deputy Editor-In-Chief and Academic Writer at
Thailand-India Business Information Center, the Embassy wishes to inform the
applicants that none of the applicants have met the required qualifications for the
aforementioned position.

The Embassy appreciates each applicant’s time and effort during the
process and thanks all applicants for their interest in this position.




